
 

  

 

Event: Acton WaterTalks 

 

The presentation was given by Isby Fleischmann (PlaceWorks), C.C. LaGrange (PlaceWorks), 
and Boykin Witherspoon (CSUSB). Because the community is fairly knowledgeable about water 
issues (as communicated during the Agua Dulce event as well as via WaterWorks 37's 
experience in the community), the majority of the presentation focused on funding opportunities 
for water projects. This included WaterTalks funding as well as other potential funding sources. 

The meeting was attended by two anonymous community members who did not offer any 
questions or comments. The meeting was recorded so that it could be posted and watched by 
community members at any point.  In the days following the meeting, we learned that large 
portions of the community were affected by a preventative power outage due to the extreme fire 
danger posed by the weather in the community that day. We sent a link to the meeting recording 
to Jackie Ayer (Acton Town Council) and encouraged Jackie to share the link with community 
members who were not able to attend the event. 

The event was advertised on the WaterTalks website, with a full page advertisement in the 
Country Journal (delivered to 5,000 households in the area), and via email to Jackie Ayers 
(Acton Town Council). 

IRWM Region Upper Santa Clara River 
Watershed Date and Time December 3, 2020 

6:00 PM 

Community 
Engagement 
Partner 

PlaceWorks Location Online via Zoom Meeting 

Event Facilitator 
Contact C.C. LaGrange 

Community 
Member 
Attendance 

Under 18 years old: (0) 
Over 18 years old: (1-5) 

Event Facilitator 
Contact Email 

clagrange@placeworks 
.com 

Water Service 
Provider 
Attendance 

WaterWorks 37, Kari Eskridge 
(Sr. Civil Engineer), Richard 
Gomez, Russ Bryden. 
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